
Association of University and College lEmp~oyees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

July 27, 1979 

Dear Christine Tam: 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter you received from U.l.C. 
As per your request of today's date, I have forwarded the 
original of the letter to tle office of C. U.P.E. 116, 
Rm. 32 Scarfe Annex, U.B.C. 

I trust the matter will be satisfactorily resolved. 

Best :wishes, ' 

<,s__~~-
Ian A. Sp encl .. 
Vice President 
A.U.C . E. Local One 

.. 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 

.. 


